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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum: 
 
The Charitable, Penal and Correctional Institutions Subcommittee met on Thursday, October 20, 
2016, at 1:00 p.m., Room A, MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.   The subcommittee heard 
testimony concerning the following items: 

 
1. Overview of Global Prison Seminaries Foundation, with testimony from Mr. Burl Cain, 

President/CEO, Global Prison Seminaries Foundation. 
 

2. Special Audit Report – Review of Farm Operations – Arkansas Department of 
Correction, with testimony from Mr. Michael Knapp, Senior Auditor, Arkansas 
Legislative Audit, and Mr. Richard Wilson, Assistant Director for Research Services, 
Bureau of Legislative Research. 
 

3. Department of Correction’s Response to Special Audit Report – Review of Farm 
Operations, with testimony from Ms. Wendy Kelly, Director, Arkansas Department of 
Correction (ADC), Mr. Mike Caraway, Assistant Director, ADC, Mr. Davy Farabough, 
Farm Administrator, ADC, and Mr. Solomon Graves, Information Director, ADC.  
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